
Update from the Search Committee 9/23/2014 
 

This past week the Search Committee met with Canon Dan Smith and he has given us the names of the 

most promising candidates to be our next Rector.  The committee has been reviewing the portfolios, 

listening to sermons and researching each of the candidates.  Sometime in the next month,  we will 

schedule interviews with them to decide which will move to the next phase.  Following that, a team of 

committee members will make site visits to get a more in depth information.  Hopefully we will then be 

able to select one candidate to visit St. Louis as the finalist, although it is possible that none of them will 

be suitable and we will go back to Canon Smith for more names.  From this point on until an 

announcement is made by the vestry, the process is completely confidential.  We ask that the Parish 

continue to keep us in your prayers during this critical phase of the search. 


